
The board held a regular meeting September 19, 2016 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Dave 
Lang-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee- Jay Clark; 
Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Road Man-Rick Johnson, and resident Kenneth Johnson. Mike Wilson-
LTFC chief.
 
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting.

Old Business
Clark- Dug banks on Fairmount and ran roads with Shelly Co.
Lang- Don’t know when Shelly will pave Fairmount.  Going to call landscaper and meet re: banks.

New Business
Clark- Rick will call Houston’s re: air conditioner and furnace.
Lang- Wants sign and surveillance camera at recycling due to overwhelming amout of junk being 
deposited there. 

Public Comment- Chief Wilson reported that the new engine should be here in service @ Nov. 1st.  
The new contract for 2017 will probably have an increase of $5000.
Roads- Rick reported that ½ of the mowing has been done and that the playground still needs 
seeded.
Safety- Rick checked all signs.
Zoning- 2 phone calls were taken since last meeting:

1. Call from Appraiser Kelly Burris re: 5379 Fairmount.
2. Call from Donna Winkler re: shed @ 4940 Cotterman

Issued zoning permit to Rick Bianchini for acc bldg. @ 4750 Springhill.

Fiscal Officer-Long- Trustees passed the resolution to accept amounts from the budget commission 
for 2017.  Gave road conditions to trustees for update.

Payments in the amount of $6,514.68 were made.
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Lang, seconded by Clark.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Lang.
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